Saint Ambrose College



Principal's Weekly Newsletter Issue 1 20.5.16

Dear Parents/Guardian

This is the first of a new weekly short email, which I will be sending you just to keep you updated with events and developments in College.

As I am sure you are aware we are now heading towards the culmination of a very busy year. Currently our three senior years are involved in external exams and I wish them well and ask that you support them with using their time effectively and proactively during this exam period. For the rest of school, internal exams start in the week beginning the 6th of June (see website for further information http://www.st-ambrosecollege.org.uk/1272/info/examination-information/

This week the school was one of a number in the UK recognised for its commitment to the Duke of Edinburgh award scheme, this year over 60 boys will have undertaken the bronze award, and the school was presented with a plaque at the ceremony for gold award winners, which this year took place in the Buckingham Palace gardens.

Last weekend the Parents' Association Summer Ball took place and was a great success and I would like to thank all those involved in the organisation of the evening. If you would like to assist with events, please email chair@sapa.org.uk.

Well done to all those involved in sports fixtures this week. Please visit the website for weekly fixtures and updates http://www.schoolssports.com/School/?id=332

To help streamline communications with school a new email address has been set up for pastoral concerns about any student pastoralsupport@st-ambrosecollege.org.uk

God Bless, J M Keulemans Principal



Saint Ambrose College



Principal's Weekly Newsletter Issue 1 20.5.16

PMX:-

We have transferred to the new updated ParentMail system called 'PMX'. Please ensure that you verify your account on the link provided to you via email or mobile.

Once you have verified, please note the new login link: https://pmx.parentmail.co.uk/#core/login

Charitable Request

An urgent request has been received from the Revive Asylum Seeker's Centre. Their clients are in dire need of adult shoes and trainers. If you could share this request with family and friends and bring any donations to reception for the attention of Mr Roche by 27 May it would be greatly appreciated. Thank you.

Press in the News

Year 9 Student IGS Dominic Longhorn has won a national competition to design an original poster to promote careers in the furniture industry. Pupils from over 1500 secondary schools nationwide were invited to design a poster to hang in all 1100 DFS stores nationwide. Congratulations to Dominic.

Year 7 Student Sam Jordan AUA as part of his local hockey team (Brooklands MUHC) has won the U12s "In2Hockey" county and regional heats and got through to the National Finals on 14th May at Beeston HC, Nottingham where they came fourth. Congratulations to Sam.

